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Mr Terry Grover 

 

Your Ref: GYRM-S57265 

Our Ref: TR010043 

Date: 14 February 2020 
 

 

 

Dear Mr Grover 
 

Section 102A Planning Act 2008 (as amended) 

Application by Norfolk County Council for Great Yarmouth Third River 
Crossing 

 

Thank you for your request, received 21 January 2020, to become an Interested Party 
under s102A of the Planning Act 2008 (as amended) in relation to land at  

. 

 

On the basis of the information you provided with your request I have decided that I 
consider you are within one or more of the categories set out in section 102B. This 

letter therefore constitutes notification that you have become an Interested Party 

under s102(1)(ab) from today's date. Your unique reference number is GYRM-S57265. 
 

A copy of the letter sent under Rule 8 of the Infrastructure Planning (Examination 

Procedure) Rules 2010, which includes the original timetable for the examination, can 

be found at the link below: 
 

https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/wp-

content/ipc/uploads/projects/TR010043/TR010043-000687-
20191001%20Rule%208%20Letter%20Exam.pdf 

 

The timetable was amended on 19 December 2019, found at the link below: 
https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/wp-

content/ipc/uploads/projects/TR010043/TR010043-000810-GYTRC%20-

%20R8(3)%20response%20to%20change%20request.pdf 

 
Further information can be found at the project page at the link below: 

https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/projects/eastern/great-yarmouth-

third-river-crossing/?ipcsection=overview 
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Bristol, BS1 6PN 

Customer Services: 

e-mail: 

0303 444 5000 
GYTRC@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 

This communication does not constitute legal advice. 
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate. 
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A copy of this letter is being sent to the Applicant and published on the project page 

of the National Infrastructure Planning website. 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Planning Inspectorate 

Case Team on the e-mail above. 

  
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Dominic Young 
 
Dominic Young 

Examining Authority 
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